
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week 34 Newsletter 

Week beginning 10th June 2024 

Summer Term 2 

Dear Families,  

It has been a busy start back to this summer half term and our lovely Year 6 children have only 5 weeks left with 

us. Rehearsals for the end of year production are in full swing and we look forward to the final performances of 

Peter Pan.  

On Wednesday, we held an information evening for the families of our Reception 2024 Cohort into school. We are 

equally delighted to welcome the siblings of some our children and many families, who are new to our Sacred 

Heart community. We’re sure that you will make them feel very welcome in September.     

Best wishes,   

Mrs Rhodes and Mrs Gilhooly 

 

 

 
News and Notices 

Lorcan’s 3 Peaks Challenge 

Good luck to Lorcan, in Year 6, who along with his siblings and a gang of cousins, are attempting the 

Yorkshire 3 Peaks Challenge (26 miles in under 12 hours) on 20th July. They have taken up this challenge   

in memory of two of his cousins’ families who lost their fathers at a young age. 

They are raising money for 'Winstons Wish’ a child bereavement charity. 

We wish them the best of luck. If you would like to sponsor Lorcan and support this worthy charity 

please go to:  

https://www.justgiving.com/page/kids3peaks-

1713519406838?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fkids3peaks-

1713519406838&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share 

Polite notice 

Please can we remind parents not to let their children play on the hill and adventure trail before and 

after school. School are not insured if there is an accident at this time. Many thanks for your support 

with this. 

Wheatley Class Mass 

Father Tim will celebrate mass in Wheatley Class on Monday 17th June at 1.15pm and families of children 

in Wheatley are warmly invited to attend. 

 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/kids3peaks-1713519406838?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page/kids3peaks-1713519406838&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share
https://www.justgiving.com/page/kids3peaks-1713519406838?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page/kids3peaks-1713519406838&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share
https://www.justgiving.com/page/kids3peaks-1713519406838?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page/kids3peaks-1713519406838&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share


 

 

                                                                                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Save the Date  

Saturday 15th June-Sunday 16th June FoSH Camping Weekend 

Monday 17th June- 9:00am Olicana Class Assembly (rearranged as last assembly postponed);              

1.15pm Wheatley Class Mass 

Tuesday 18th June- Rombalds Class trip to Bradford Industrial Museum 

Friday 21st June- Year 4 and Year 5 Trip to Ilkley Tennis Tournament; Dravet Syndrome Awareness Day; Bluebell 

Class Assembly and Special Mentions; Bluebell Bake Sale 

Wednesday 26th June- IGS Transition Day for Year 6 

Friday 28th June- Rombalds Class Assembly and Special Mentions; Red Day for Mr Carr- everyone to wear red; 

Rombalds Bake Sale 

Saturday 29th June- 10:30 First Holy Communion at Sacred Heart Church 

Monday 1st July- 13:15 Rombalds Class Mass 

Tuesday 2nd July- 9:10 First Holy Communion Celebration Liturgy (children to come into school in their special outfits- 

more information to follow) 

Wednesday 2nd July- Transition / School experience day at St Mary’s Menston- Date changed by SMM 

Friday 5th July- Sports Festival Day (more details to follow) 

Wednesday 10th July- 18:00 Year 5/ 6 Leavers production 

Thursday 11th July-  Transition Day in School; 8:30-15:00 IGS transition; Year 6 Leavers’ party; IGS Parents’ Welcome 

6-8pm 

Friday 12th July- IGS Transition Sports’ Day 

*** Now Monday 15th July moved from Friday 12th July- 13:45 Year 5/ 6 Leavers production to 

avoid a further clash with IGS transition*** 

Monday 15th July- end of year reports to parents; open evening 3:30- 17:15 (rescheduled from the 9th July) 

Tuesday 16th July – 14:15 Leavers’ Mass; Year 6 Talent Evening 6pm start  

Friday 19th July - 13:45 Leavers’ Assembly; School Closes for Summer at 15:15 

 

VOLUNTEERS REQUIRED CHILDREN'S LITURGY SS JOHN FISHER AND THOMAS MORE BURLEY 

We are looking for some willing volunteers to help with children's liturgy at 11am mass. We have done 

lots with the children in engaging them with the Live Simply messaging and we want to build on that. We 

would welcome new volunteers with new ideas for the liturgy but equally materials and plans  can be 

supplied and you would be fully supported . We have wonderful children in the parish and want to do 

more with them but we need more volunteers. If you want to find out more or think you can help, please 

get in touch with Mary Preston on  mary.preston@googlemail.com or on 07759516386 . 

Wednesday Word 

Please find below the link to the Wednesday Word. This is an excellent resource that can be used at home 

to reflect on the issues and messages from Sunday’s Gospel.   

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/hope?pid=MTA101634&v=113.2 
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